
September 24, 2014 Waverly meeting with Commissioner Gaiter 

Discussion Owl Canyon Project – regarding the dust from the trucks, residents would like to have a 

water truck at least once a week for suppression, requests also for traffic to slow down. Completion 

time maybe October, question was raised regarding Owl Canyon becoming by-pass, that is unknown at 

this time, but Commissioner Gaiter believes with the Mulberry project for the next 12+ months that 

more traffic may be headed down Owl Canyon. Round-about will look like the one at Crossroads Blvd 

and county road 9 by the Fort Collins-Loveland Airport. 

Long Range plans – Round-about possible at CR 15 & 70 and 9 & 70, possibility of paving Owl Canyon in 

the future.     

Election – He would like to be re-elected to finish projects started, wants to keep going with county 

wide economic development, help small business become larger.  

General discussion  

Regarding Colorado water and long term for irrigation system.  

Poudre River-A river runs through it January 2015 

Glade Reservoir waiting for supplement and environmental reviews.   

 

Commissioner Gaiter will be back in January. 


